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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0429 PHONE LOG 2009-09-22
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 9/22/2009 11:50 AM
End: Tue 9/22/2009 11:50 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Craig Pon, City of Oakland, Watershed & Stormwater Management.   City of Oakland has a grading 
moratorium from October 15 through March 15.  They are concerned with use of City right‐of‐way and excavation work.  
We discussed status of case and proposed excavation activities.  He will consult with his management regarding the 
grading permit for the work. 
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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Pon, Craig [cpon@oaklandnet.com]
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2009 12:26 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: 4035 Park Blvd., Oakland, CA (RO#429)

Jerry, 
  
I used your online GIS service to obtain and review some of the available documents for the site.  Additionally, I 
called Alameda County Health Services on Friday in regards to some questions that City staff had about an active 
cleanup site located at 4035 Park Boulevard in Oakland, CA (RO#429), and the your staff referred me to you as the case 
worker for this site.    Based on my limited understanding of the scope of work and the review of the available documents 
that I reviewed, I have some concerns about future pending work.  
  
I would like to discuss this location and case with you when you are available. 
  
Thank you 
  
______________________________________________ 
Craig Pon 
Watershed Program Specialist 
City of Oakland 
Community Economic Development Agency - 
Watershed & Stormwater Management 
250 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, Suite 4314 
Oakland, CA  94612-2034 
  
Phone (510) 238-6544 
Fax (510) 238-7227 / TDD (510) 238-3254  

 
  
  

  


